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Applicant’s Continuance Request

Darms Lane Winery P16-00017-UP & P18-00152-VIEW
Planning Commission Hearing Date March 20, 2019



Trippi, Sean

From: Trippi, Sean
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 10:19 AM
To: Trippi, Sean
Subject: FW: Comments on Darms Lane Winery User Permit #P16- 00017 & VIEWSHED
#P18-00152
RECEIVED
MAR 06 2019
From: DONNA OLDFORD <dboldford@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 9:50 AM Napa County Planning, Building
To: Trippi, Sean <Sean.Trippi@countyofnapa.org> & Environmental Services

Cc: tricia@darmslanewine.com
Subject: Re: Comments on Darms Lane Winery User Permit #P16- 00017 & VIEWSHED #P18-00152

Sean,

Please accept this request on behalf of my client that the Darms Lane use permit item on today’s agenda be
continued to March 20 for hearing. As you noted, it appears unlikely that the Commission would get to our
hearing, since it is last on the agenda and you have overflow for the Conservation Regs issue.

We also offer this reschedule as a concession to the request of some neighbors who asked for more time to
review the matter. We do this in hopes that we can get through the hearing of March 20 without further delay.
As you know, this project has been in processing since 2016, with notices and applicant outreach letters going
out to all on the noticing list throughout that entire period of time.

Thank you. We will not have our client or the team at the County for this afternoon. Please advise that the
Commission has consented to this request.

Best regards,
Donna Oldford
Plans4Wine

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 6, 2019, at 8:36 AM, Trippi, Sean <Sean.Trippi@countyofnapa.org> wrote:
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